

To: Acme Township Board of Trustees and Planning Commission

From: Sharon E. Vreeland, Township Manager

Date: 12/29/10

Re: VGT-Phase I SUP #2009-1P Status Update

Revised application materials were received at approximately 4:00 p.m. on Monday, November 29. Distribution of the materials as provided to township officials, consultants, attorney and agencies is largely complete. However much of the required information that was unchanged from the August 2009 submission still needs to be copied and distributed as it was not provided by the applicant and is needed by the Commission and Board.

The applicant has stated that they wish the application to be considered according to the 2004 Zoning Ordinance as specified in the Conceptual SUP, so copies of that document are being prepared for distribution to township officials as well.

At the December 20 Planning Commission meeting there was discussion about questions the Commissioners have as they begin to familiarize with the application. We also discussed the township's vision for the M-72 Corridor as a whole.

We are working to prepare comprehensive feedback about the extent to which the application in its current form addresses applicable requirements to provide to the applicant by mid-January. Additionally, a meeting has been scheduled for January 11 between the road agencies, township and applicant to discuss the TIS, site access and road design in detail.

The township review team will continue to keep everyone updated.